
REPORT FROM 2nd PROJECT MEETING IN  

BOSA, SARDINIA, ITALY 

FRIDAY 25th AND SATURDAY 26th MARCH 2022 

On Friday morning at 

8:25 a.m. my host 

Salvatore and I were 

picked up by our 

friends and we went, as 

every day, to a café 

called Daisy, where we 

all had breakfast. After 

breakfast, we rushed to 

the bus that was waiting at the local school to take us on a trip to the town of 

Alghero. On the way, after about 10 km, the bus broke down and we stopped on 

the side of the road. We got off and found that there was a path to a beautiful 

beach. There were 2 paths, 1 kind of on the rock and the other normal. Of course, 

me and some friends tried the rock one first. We figured it didn't lead anywhere, 

so we climbed back up. The other one led to the beach. It was beautiful. My 

friend and I climbed there and 

took some pictures.  

The driver fixed the bus up a 

bit, we got slowly on and went 

to another bus, which came for 

us, and it took us to Alghero. 

When we arrived we were 

each given a bag that 

contained our lunch, chicken 

schnitzel in a bun. We took our backpacks and went to explore the city with our 

Italian hosts. It was an old fort with walls all around, cannons and towers. We 

were shown around town by the Italians, we bought sweets at a shop I had never 

seen in the Czech Republic. The principle was that you put a few sweets in a bag 

and the cost depends on the weight of your bag (100 grams = 5 euros). After 

buying the sweets, we parted ways with the Italians and went with our friends 

to explore the city on our own. We walked by the beach for a while, but then we 

were tired, so we sat 

down and waited until, 

we could get on the 

bus.   

The journey back was 

quite boring, so I 

leaned against the 

window and tried to 

sleep. When we got 
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back, we hurriedly went to each 

other's houses. Then my friends 

picked me and my host up and we 

went to a pizza place for dinner. 

After dinner we went to sit by the 

river for a while, where we said 

goodbye to the Spanish and 

everyone went home to sleep.  

Saturday was the departure day, so 

I got up, packed up and headed to the taxi. We said good bye to our Italian hosts 

and drove off towards the nearest airport, which is based in Alghero for about an 

hour. On the way we discussed very interesting topics such as : “Why is the sea 

blue when the water is 

transparent?" Upon 

arrival, we just waited 

for a while and then 

boarded the plane. 

We left around 1 p.m. 

and arrived around 3 

p.m. in Brussels, the 

capital of Belgium. 

Where we had to wait 

until 7 p.m. for our flight to Vienna. After 

arriving in the Austrian capital, we got into a 

minibus that took us to Brno. Our parents were 

waiting to pick us there and we each went to our 

own homes. This was  the end of the Erasmus 

adventure to Bosa in Sardinia. 

                             DAVID LINDUŠKA 9.A
     


